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I have been in Oregon for 10 years and spend a very large amount of time in the backcountry. I believe that you

are vastly overestimating the problem. In my 10 years of backcountry travel in Oregon, maybe ONCE have I seen

impacts that I consider to be worrisome. And that was outside of the Wilderness areas.

 

Your proposed plan is a ghastly over-reaction. You should possibly consider implementation of quotas at a very

few trailheads (Green Lakes, South Sister, etc.). Leave the rest of the wilderness alone. It is fine without your

interventions. 

 

David Hill

541.602.3697

Corvallis, OR

 


